
 

 

                                                                                           
                                               

 

 

 

 

The Flint Public Library  

Board of Trustees  

Monday, October 17, 2016 

 

 

 
 

The Flint Public Library Board of Trustees did not meet on October 17, 2016 due to a lack of a 

quorum. Trustees came to the library during the week to sign the bills which were submitted for 

payment. 

 

The next meeting will be Monday, November 14, 2016 at 7pm  

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Melissa Gaspar 

Library Director 


